
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PENNSYLVANIA NO FAULT INSURANCE REGULATIONS 

 
NOTICE TO PARENTS/GUARDIAN 

SCHOOL BUS ACCIDENT INSURANCE 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

 

 The purpose of this notice is to inform you of insurance regulations and procedures in the 

event your student is involved in a school bus accident.  In the Commonwealth of Pennsylvania, 

insurance regulations are established under No-Fault Provisions.  Therefore, in the event of a 

school bus accident, you will be required to contact your individual automobile insurance agent or 

carrier to submit a claim.  This will include accidents in which the school bus and another vehicle 

are involved and those in which the school bus only is involved.  Your insurance agent or carrier 

is required to file against the correct individuals on the basis of the claim that you submit. 

 

In the event that a parent/guardian does not have automobile insurance, they would need to call 

the Transportation office at 724-794-2960 Ext. 1006. 

 

If you have questions concerning No-Fault Provisions of the law as it pertains to school bus 

accidents, please contact your insurance agent or carrier.   

 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


